Beaumont Primary School

Wendover Drive Ladybridge Bolton BL3 4RX Tel: 01204 652149 office@beaumont.bolton.sch.uk www.beaumontprimaryschool.co.uk





P.E Newsletter



Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had a very busy start to the academic year and so much sport and P.E has already taken place! This newsletter will give you an insight into what we have been up to...

Reception have had their first taste of P.E at Beaumont and it has been lovely to see them working hard on their coordination, balance and teamwork skills. Earlier this week, Tennis coaches from Bolton Arena worked with all children in Reception and Year 1, where they developed their handeye coordination and had lots of fun! I wonder if we have the next Emma Raducanu at Beaumont?

Excitingly, inter-school competitions have also resumed! Some children in Years 5 and 6 attended a Netball tournament recently at St. Joseph's High School. The team represented Beaumont brilliantly, demonstrating fantastic



teamwork and respect towards opponents. We were very impressed with the quality of Netball on show, and a special mention must go to Adam who scored some amazing goals!

Last week, a team of Cross Country runners attended Moss Bank Park and competed against schools



from all over Bolton. Although challenging, our whole team did Beaumont proud and showed resilience as they tackled a tricky course! Can you believe that Aisha finished in the top 40 out of over 160 runners?

Some students in Year 2 had their first experience of inter-school competition when they attended St. Josephs High School earlier this week. Working their way through a carousel of different sporting activities, they showcased the skills they have worked on during their P.E lessons with Mr. Chadwick.



















Beaumont Primary School

Wendover Drive Ladybridge Bolton BL3 4RX Tel: 01204 652149 office@beaumont.bolton.sch.uk www.beaumontprimaryschool.co.uk



After school sporting clubs have been a huge success this half term, and I think it is safe to say that the whole of Beaumont had been so eager for their return! Many girls and boys in Key Stage 2 have attended Football club, and Year 3 and 4 students have been working hard to improve their stamina in



Cross Country club. Key Stage 1 has really enjoyed 'multi-skills' club too! All clubs will continue after the half term break.

Finally, I am sure you agree that our children look fabulous and smart in their new P.E kits! Just a little reminder that black trainers should be worn and jewellery should be removed on P.E days.

Autumn 2 P.E units

Reception: Fundamentals

Year 1: Fundamentals and Ball Skills
Year 2: Gymnastics and Target Games

Year 3: Fitness and Tennis

Year 4: Gymnastics and Dodgeball Year 5: Badminton and Fitness Year 6: Hockey and Dodgeball

As always, thank you for all your support with sport and P.E at Beaumont. I wonder what the rest of the Autumn term has in store? We already have so much planned!

Miss Mitchell-Yorke and Mr Chadwick

P.E Lead and Sports Coach



















